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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
 
ANNOUNCEMENT OF FULL-YEAR RESULTS FOR FINANCIAL YEAR 2012 
 
SBS Transit Ltd (the “Company”) wishes to state that it will be announcing its full-
year results for Financial Year ended 31 December 2012 after the close of 
trading on Thursday, 7 February 2013. The results will also be disclosed on the 
Company’s website at www.sbstransit.com.sg. 
 
Date: 21 January 2013 


